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Subject: Climate change and the lives of city residents 

Protecting citizens’ health is a top priority.    

Recently the 60th session of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC-60) approved 
the drafting of a Special Report on Climate Change and Cities.

On 18 January 2024, the European Scientific Advisory Board on Climate Change (EUSABCC) 
published a report entitled ‘Towards EU climate neutrality: progress, policy gaps and opportunities’1. 
In this report, the EUSABCC recommends a series of actions to put the EU on track towards climate 
neutrality.

Does the Commission envisage contributing to the IPCC special report or updating/aligning the 
EUSABCC recommendations in order to protect citizens’ lives?
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1 https://climate-advisory-board.europa.eu/reports-and-publications/towards-eu-climate-neutrality-progress-
policy-gaps-and-opportunities/esabcc_report_towards-eu-climate-neutrality.pdf/@@download/file.


